
	
HERITAGE	NEIGHBORHOOD	ASSOCIATION	

Meeting	Minutes	
Tuesday,	May	15,	2018	

	
	

Board	Members	Present	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Board	Member	Not	Present	
John	R.	Burciaga,	President	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Thomas	C.	Rockeymoore	-	Vice	President	
Doris	‘D’	Dorsey	–	Secretary	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Gerald	Jonas	-	Director	-	Field	Operations	 	
Wilma	Johnson	–	Treasurer	
Richard	Zagrocki	–	Director	(Code	&	Security)	
Artemio	Mendez	–	Director	(Restoration)	
	
-	Meeting	called	to	order,	followed	by	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance	
-	April	13,	2018	-	Minutes	read	by	D.	Dorsey	(approved)	
-	April	13,	2018	-	Treasurer’s	report	read	by	Wilma	Johnson	(approved)	
	
*Bob	Wehrmeyer	will	return	at	a	later	date	with	package	regarding	land	development.	 	 	
	
*	Trees	were	pruned	at	the	duck	pond.	
	
*	Office	Kilmer	(SAAFE)	 	

-18	tickets	were	given	to	drivers	going	over	speed	limit	in	Heritage.	
-Do	not	leave	valuables	in	vehicles.	
-At	941	Hayloft	Lane	-	suspicious	activity.	Individual	driving	up	&	down	street.	
-Look	out	for	someone	providing	shelter	for	the	homeless	in	Heritage.	

	
*Officer	Riggs	-	Park	Police	

-Has	cited	many	who	fail	to	stop	at	stop	signs	
-Drug	dealings	at	basketball	court	and	surrounding	areas	
-Catching	individuals	relating	to	drug	activity	
-Radar	set	up	to	observe	vehicles	traveling	at	35mph	or	more	

	
*Marina	Salinas	-	CPS	

CPS	investing	in	homes	that	are	25	yrs	or	older	regarding:	
-Heating	&	cooling	system	
-Give	free	home	assessment	
-How	to	save	money	
-Rebate	program	
-$50	rebate	on	trees	(ended	May	15,	2018)	
	

*Armando	Alcala	(Dangerous	Premises)	
-Fires	at	homes	
-No	junk	on	side	of	house	
-Trash	cans	not	be	placed	in	front	of	homes	
	

*Andrew	Espinoza	(Development	Services	Manager)	
-Spoke	about	building	permits	and	who	needs	them	in	order	to	build	and	
to	add	on	to	existing	property.	(210)	201-1111	to	call	re:	permits	
	
	
	



	
	
*	Tim	Salas	-	Chief	of	Staff	

-5	and	10k	run	was	successful.	4200	people	participated.	
-400	animals	were	spayed	or	neutered	on	Saturday,	May	5th.	-	
-Questions	regarding	boarding	homes	was	brought	up.	 	
-See	anything	suspicious,	call	911	

	
*Veronica	Pauda	 	

-Cyber	security	
-Transportation	
-Early	voting	-	May	22nd	
-How	to	make	certain	things	law.	
	

*Judy	Peterson	
	 -	Property	tax	forms	and	community	gatherings	with	community	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 concerns.	 	
	
In	addition	
	
Congratulatory	certificate	to	seniors	who	are	graduating	
	
HNA	meeting	clear	to	meet	at	Cody	Elementary	during	summer	months	of	June	and	

August.	
	
No	diapers/pampers	in	blue	recycle	bins.	There	will	be	an	automatic	$50	fine.	
	
Graffiti	was	removed	from	electrical	boxes	and	fences.	
	
	
Meeting	adjourned	
	
John	R.	Burciaga	
President	
HNA	
	
	
D/	 	


